coPY
LANCASHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
o COUNTY HALL
PRESTON
P1/VCE/230/13/5

iet June, 1978

Dear Fr. Crlderbasic,

Footpath lio. 21, wWpizhtington

I en writing to thank you for your letter of the 10th jay from whieh it
has been anocted that you have withdrawn the permission for horseriders to
use thic path,

This has a direct bearing on its future use as a footpatn only since it
appears to negate the effectivencas of the permimsion given to horseriders

by lire laithwaite of Tunlesy iane Farne I am, therefore, taking the matter
up with hio.

Yours sincorely,

Sgnd: Brian Hill

rigntidpton,
Wigute
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oL
LANCASHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
COUNTY HALL
PRESTON
71/VCF

ist June, 1978

Dear Mr, Laithwaite,

Footpath Nos 21 < Wrightington

You were good emough in your letter of 19th September 1977 to confirm
that the part of the footpath ocoloured dlue on the plan which was gent
to you, is in your ownership and thet you had, on peveral occasions,
given permission te 2z number of horseriders to use the pathe.

I have now been informed by Mr. Calderbank, who owns th: lond over which
the parts of the footpath coloured red oeccur, has now withdrawn the
permission which he had previously given for thosze parte of the path to
be used by people on horsebeck. The fact that these parts of the path
are at either extremity of your own would geem, for all proctical
purposes, te have nergated the permissiomswhich you have given, if in fact
that they too have not been withdrawn,

It would be very helpful to us to know how you see the position go that
we may consider whether in the chanpged circumstances, there is some
action which the County Council should now take towards ensuring that
the path is used by pedestrisass only.

I enclose a stamped sddressed envelope for your reply which would be
greatly sppreciated.

Yours sinceraly,

Sgnd: Brian Hill

Sefielie
AT




